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OUA MEMO 00-0321-0043 
MEMORANDUM 
04 March 2021 
 

For: Regional Directors and BARMM Education Minister 
 Schools Division Superintendents 
 School Heads 
 All Others Concerned 
 
Subject: BROADCAST OF “TALA: TUKLASIN, ALAMIN, LIKHAIN AT 

ALALAHANIN”  
 

 
As part of the Department of Education’s (DepEd) initiatives in response to the 

COVID-19 pandemic and other disasters, the Disaster Risk Reduction and 
Management Service (DRRMS) will be delivering a mental health and psychosocial 
support services television program for elementary learners titled TALA: Tuklasin, 
Alamin, Likhain, at Alalahanin.  

 
Through music, storytelling segments, and art activities, this child-friendly 

program aims to ensure the proper development of children’s social emotional learning 
and help them reach developmental and emotional milestones, at home and at school. 
Further, each episode aims to discuss different social emotional learning themes such 
as identifying and recognizing children’s emotions and strengths; building their self-
esteem and self-efficacy; and recognizing relationships between their family, peers, and 
communities during the pandemic. 

 
In this regard, the DRRMS encourages all DepEd personnel, especially teaching 

and non-teaching staff in elementary schools, to disseminate this information and 
invite all elementary learners and parents to watch the said program on DepEd TV 
every Saturday at 7:00 – 7:30 a.m. The program will also be available at the DepEd 
Philippines Facebook page and YouTube channel at 8:00 – 8:30 a.m., starting 06 
March 2021. 

 
For further information, kindly contact Ms. Kylie Pillosis of the DRRMS through 

email at shanaia.pillosis@deped.gov.ph and drrmo@deped.gov.ph . 
 
For immediate and appropriate action.  

 
ALAIN DEL B. PASCUA 
      Undersecretary 
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